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Senator Helming attends Blake’s Hard Cider Grand Opening in Huron 
 

 
Senator Helming pictured with Blake’s Hard Cider VP of Sales, Scott Roberts.  

  

Senator Helming recently attended the Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Blake’s Hard 
Cider Co., new state-of-the-art facility in Huron.  
 
Blake Farms is a family-owned business has been growing apples for over 75 years and has recently 
expanded to Wayne County. The apple farm began producing hard cider in 2013, and now distributes its 
products to 21 states. 
 
Senator Helming said, “As State Senator, I will always support new and expanding businesses that help 
grow our local economy, jobs and tax base. Congratulations to CEO Andrew Blake, VP of Sales Scott 
Roberts and the entire team at Blake's. Thank you for your investment in the 54th District!” 
  

###  
 

Senator Helming represents the 54th District in the New York State Senate, which includes all of  

Ontario, Wayne, and Livingston counties and the Monroe County towns of Chili, Mendon, Riga, Rush, and Wheatland. 
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